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June 7, 2023 
 
Caroline Thomas Jacobs 
Director 
Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety  
715 P Street. 20th Floor 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
 
RE: BVES Errata to 2023-2025 Wildfire Mitigation Plan 
 
Dear Director Thomas Jacobs, 
 
In accordance with the Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety’s (“Energy Safety”) 2023- 2025 
Wildfire Mitigation Plan Process and Evaluation Guidelines1, Bear Valley Electric Service, Inc. 
(“BVES”) hereby submits a non-substantive errata filing to its 2023-2025 Wildfire Mitigation 
Plan (“WMP”). 
 
Following the Final Decision approving BVES’s 2023-2025 WMP, BVES will make available 
the updated WMP including the errata information on its website. 
 
BVES requests Energy Safety’s inclusion of BVES’s errata to its 2023-2025 WMP submission 
when making considerations for Final Decision. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Jeff Linam 
 
Jeff Linam 
Regulatory Affairs Manager 
 
  

 
1 2023-2025 Wildfire Mitigation Plan Process and Evaluation Guidelines, December 6, 2022 
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Non-Substantive Changes: 

Issue Action Taken Section & Page Number 

Table 6-5 on page 84 incorrectly listed the 
ranking of the BVES circuits 

BVES updated the table to 
correct the risk ranking based on 
overall risk score 

Section 6, pg. 76 

Hyperlink/references for Tables and Figures 
throughout the document were deleted or 
broken in the conversion to PDF 

BVES, where necessary, 
recreated the references that had 
been lost and verified they 
worked properly in the PDF 
version of the file. 

Entire Document 

General spelling, grammar and formatting BVES conducted a review of its 
WMP and corrected all minor 
spelling, grammar and formatting 
errors to improve readability. 

Entire Document 

 
 
 
 
 
 


